
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. I 
 

DATE:   September 20, 2017 
 
TO:   All Potential Proposers 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. I to the RFP for Comprehensive Banking Services 
 
RFPS TO BE OPENED: October 19, 2017 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to notify all potential proposers the original RFP document posted has 
been replaced with a revised RFP to redact bank account information in Attachment D of the RFP. The 
City made no other changes to the document. This addendum becomes a part of the contract 
documents and modifies the original specifications as noted. 
  
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM I 


